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What will be learning about? 

In English we will be focussing on Phonological Awareness, Read Write Inc 

phonics and Pie Corbett to develop the children’s narrative skills. This term 

we will be incorporating basic language skills during Literacy time to account 

for the speech and language programmes. 

In maths we will be looking number (addition/subtraction/ordinal number), 

shape (2d and 3d) and the calendar. As the term progresses we will 

challenge these areas of learning. 

We are continuing this term with the topic Road Trip USA. We will be 

exploring famous people and the history of the USA (Native American). 

Alongside this will be mini topics on The Gunpowder Plot, Remembrance Day, 

Christmas etc. 

Dear pupils, parents and families, 

Welcome to the second half of the Autumn term. I would like to say how incredibly proud I am of all the children in CYY with how they have settled in so 

well. Both the new children starting and the older children who have been fantastic role models. We are all looking forward to another exciting half term 

ahead. 

Reminders  

Each day – Please bring in suitable outdoor clothing for the 

weather (warm coat, hat, gloves etc) 

Please send in a change of clothes in their bags daily. 

Especially spare socks in the winter months. 

Pupils also need a water bottle that is taken home at the end 

of each day.  

Pupils to wear PE clothes in on a Friday. 

Home school folders to be returned everyday. This will be our 

main point of contact. Please feel free to write in this book 

and remember to check it every evening for messages. 

Please ensure to book your meals on parentpay for school 

dinners. (This can be done for up to a fortnight in advance, 

pupils are only charged when they receive the meal)  

 

Speech and Language 

At present we are still restricted with face to face sessions 

however Miss Frances (SLT) has booked in sessions to update 

assessments and monitor progress. Programmes will continue to be 

delivered within the class and individual programmes timetabled for 

the Cwtch. 

Dos. Awyr/Lleuad and Ynys are now one bubble. This allows pupils to 

mix freely at breaktime. This will also allow us some flexibility and 

increased opportunities for mainstream integration. This will 

hopefully build as the term progresses. In the past term the Year 4 

pupils have attended a mini medics session to learn Life saving skills. 

Keeping in touch 

Pupils will complete work (home / school) and keep in touch via Google classrooms  

Email me –louisa.boswell@brynteg.ysgolccc.cymru         School number: 01554 776168 

Please check website regularly for any updated information 

Unscheduled or face to face parent / staff meetings will not be able to take place at present to help keep everyone safe.  

Thank you for your support. I look forward to working with you all in the year ahead. 

Miss Boswell 

 
• Monday 15th Nov – Antibullying event (Odd socks day)  

• Thursday 18th Nov – Outdoor Learning Day  

• Friday 19th Nov – Children in Need  

• Monday 22nd Nov – Universal Children’s Day 

Please see school newsletter for further upcoming dates. Regularly check 

the school website for updated information. 

COVID guidance  

From Welsh Government (01.11.21)  
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